SGES PTA

August 2014 Board Meeting

Treasurer’s Report

Audit
The year-end audit has been completed.  Many thanks to the Audit Committee members, Susan Beller and Sarah Westmoreland and Gwen Jahangiri for their diligence and time. The audit report will be submitted for approval by general membership at Back-to-School night by Susan Beller.
Budget
The proposed 2014-2015 budget was prepared. Board members were asked to review the budget for their area with any questions or changes.  The result is a budget of $38,432 for 2014-2015.  Committees should notify the Treasurer of any changes throughout the year. Also, committees should spend the budgeted funds accordingly and be mindful of any significant overrun.  The annual budget will be proposed for general membership approval at Back-to-School night by Gwen Jahangiri.
Procedures
-         Check request and cash receipt forms are both in the mailroom and on the website under the list of PTA Board members. Please continue to deliver receipts/invoices WITHIN 30 DAYS of the date on the document for accurate accounting processing and controls. Please deliver to the Treasurer’s mailbox at the school.
-          Cash collection - when collecting money, please remember to use extra care and provide supporting documentation, which is listed on the forms. Also ensure two signatures are used to document the receipt of cash as an important control.
-          Credit cards - Two Squares will be used again this year to streamline the banking process, and parents should be encouraged to use this feature at BTS night.
